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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Another week has passed and our much smaller and 

very different provision continues.  The children are 

now getting used to their new routines and we have 

welcomed some more children in to the class 

groupings.  

We were pleased to be able to put together some 

paper based ‘Transition Packs’ for our Year 6 children 

and there are still  some of these that can be 

collected from the front of school. There is a pack for 

each child which can be collected at anytime.  

Over the last few weeks the teachers have been very 

busy writing the annual school reports for all of the 

children in their classes. We are making the final 

checks on these now and we will then post them out 

to each family. We will let you know the date on 

which we post these so you know when to expect 

them.  

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

School Website 

The school website is the best way to ensure you 

know exactly what is happening in school.  

www.chapelstleonards.eschools.co.uk 

or ‘Google’ Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

As far as possible we will continue to put on the 

School Closure Class pages for each year group on our 

website. Next week is week 11.  Other resources to 

access at home are BBC Bitesize and the Oak National 

Academy both continue to offer great daily lessons 

that can help with working at home.  

We are hoping to provide some paper based 

resources over the coming weeks too.  

This week in school… 

 

Our Critical Worker group 

have been designing and 

making chairs for their 

own egg people!  

Year 1 children taking part 

in Maths activities and 

measuring the plants they 

are growing. 

 Outdoor learning in Reception.  

https://chapelstleonards.eschools.co.uk/website
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.thenational.academy/

